
WTC Weekly 
May 8, 2023 - May 12, 2023 

Important Dates 
●​ Monday, May 8: Happy Teacher Appreciation Week! Click here to give a shout 

out to one of our amazing teachers! 
●​ Monday, May 8: Baseball & Softball at Milford 4:00 
●​ Monday, May 8: Girls Soccer Home at Lake Forest High School 5:00 
●​ Monday May 8: Tickets go on sale for the 8th Grade Spring Fling 
●​ Tuesday, May 9: PTSO Meeting in the WTC Library 6:00 
●​ Tuesday, May 9: LFSD PAC Meeting via Zoom 6:00 
●​ Wednesday, May 10: Softball at WTC at 4:00 
●​ Wednesday, May 10: Girls Soccer Home at DECC 4:00 
●​ Wednesday, May 10: Tutoring 2:45-3:45 
●​ Thursday, May 11: Tutoring 2:45-3:45 
●​ Friday, May 12: Last day for 8th graders to purchase tickets to the 8th grade 

Spring Fling 
 

Upcoming Events 
●​ May 18: Spring Concert for Band and Chorus at LFHS 6:00 
●​ May 19: 8th Grade Spring Fling 6:00-8:00 (Scroll down for more info) 
●​ May 20: WTC’s Drama Club Performance in WTC Gym 3:00 
●​ May 23: Spring Sport Banquet in WTC Cafeteria 5:30 
●​ May 24: FFA Awards Ceremony WTC Cafeteria 6:00 
●​ May 26: BPA & FCCLA Sponsored Movie Event in WTC Cafeteria 2:30 
●​ May 29: Memorial Day - School Closed  

 
Reminders 

●​ As the weather is getting warmer, please remember that shorts and skirts must 
come to the longest fingertip.  Students will be asked to change if they are not in 
compliance. 

●​ Students are not permitted to use their cell phone during the school day.  They 
must be kept in their book bags at all times.  If you need to contact your child 
during the school day, please call the main office: (302) 398-8197. 

●​ The link for Chipman Live! (our morning announcement show) is posted in 
Schoology and Dojo, available for families to tune in each day (if you wish!) 

●​ If your child is not feeling well, please keep them home and send in a note when 
they are able to return to school. 

●​ Students who stay for tutoring must bring work and be picked up at 3:45. 
 
Weekly Lunch Menu 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfbOfPBUk58n01VUqrzDAj8YT1PxzprhqyUric42X1D95C4BQ/viewform?usp=sharing


The following letter was sent home with 8th graders last week regarding the 
upcoming Spring Fling: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention 8th Grade Band Students: 

As the weather warms up, it is time to start looking towards Marching Band and 
our Fall season! Any student interested in joining the Marching Band this fall 
should attend their first practice on Monday, May 15th, from 6-8:30pm at LFHS. 
Students that play an instrument should bring their instrument to practice. Prior 
music experience is not necessary as we have positions in the color guard and 
front ensemble. This year’s Marching Band will be performing at home and away 
football games, pep rallies, local parades and competitions, and there is even a 
trip to Disney that is being planned. Make sure to look through the attached 
schedule for Spring, Summer, and Fall rehearsals and performances. If you have 
any questions, please reach out to Mr. Patterson at the high school. 

 



 

 

 



 

 


